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SUPREME COURT OF PRINCE EDWARD ISLAND

For immediate release
February 7, 2023
Charlottetown court operations update
Charlottetown, PE – The Sir Louis Henry Davies Law Courts located at 42 Water Street, Charlottetown, will be open to the public starting at 12:00 pm on Tuesday, February 7, 2023.  All scheduled matters will be proceeding.
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